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L’Anse Creuse Charity Week Raises Money for Community 

 
CLINTON TWP, Mich. – Every year, students from across the district participate in Charity Week, an event during 

the first or second week of March to raise money for local charities, community members, and businesses. This year 

the L’Anse Creuse student body raised $29,907.12 from March 7 - 14, with several events and fundraisers all intent to 

bring in the most donations to help others.  

 Each building selects a few charities to raise money for, and this year the charities include: Saving Destiny 

Animal Rescue, L’Anse Creuse Special Olympics, Vietnam Veterans of America Chapter 154 Food Pantry, Macomb 

Foster Closet, Care House of Macomb, and Angels of Hope. The student body is encouraged to participate in the 

fundraising through a variety of fun events, like a PowerBuff Boys Volleyball game, Pet Wars to vote for the cutest 

pets, and fundraiser breakfasts.  

 At the end of the week, each high school holds a reveal assembly in which the final total is revealed to 

students. This year, the assembly was held on Friday, March 15, and students participated in a wide range of fun events 

to celebrate their hard work. Superintendent Erik Edoff made a guest appearance at the L’Anse Creuse High School 

reveal assembly and, since the students met their fundraising goal, he fulfilled his promise of allowing a student to pie 

him in the face. 

 L’Anse Creuse Public Schools is dedicated to supporting the community through a variety of means, including 

Charity Week. The district is proud of all the work students and staff have put into making this week an overwhelming 

success.  

  

 For more information, please contact Katelyn Hill at hillka@lc-ps.org. 
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